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We moved to Oregon eight years ago and cannot believe the downfall we’ve seen in 

that time. Every “attempt” to provide relief to the homeless and the in no act on 

Oregon citizens has only made things worse. These people are not getting the help 

they need, new generations are falling into homelessness and the citizens of Oregon 

continue to watch out cities get destroyed and wasted tax dollars. 


